
 
 
  
 
 
11 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
 
Ref: Exams information 
 
 
We write to formally update you on the next series of exams taking place at Abbot’s Lea 
School this academic year. 
 
Students in Years 11, 12, 13 and 14 will take part in exams in May and June 2023. Exams 
are a mixture of both Functional Skills qualifications and GCSE’s, depending on the 
student’s ability.  
 
In the time leading up to the exams, all students will be supported through practice papers, 
revision guidance and mindfulness activities. 
Attached is a copy of the timetable for your information. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the June exams, please contact us:  
 
For Key Stage 4 students: Mr Matthew Lyons KS4 Leader 
matthew.lyons@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
 
For Key Stage 5 students: Mr Ryan Mason KS5 Leader  
ryan.mason@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr M Lyons and Mr R Mason  
Key Stage Leaders 
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